
Meeting of Lamphey Community Council meeting held on 20th December 

2021 

 

In attendance were:- Cllr N Vince, Cllr D Phillips, Cllr J Purser,  Cllr J Vince, Cllr L Scourfield, Cllr 

R Talliss, and Mrs P Davies (Clerk) 

Apologies were received from Cllr S Cannon, Cllr A Skeels, Cllr T Hodgson 

Cllr N Vince chaired the meeting. 

The following topics were discussed and the following decisions were made:- 

 Cllr T Hodgson had sent a report to the Chair and the Chair reported that Cllr T 

Hodgson had advised that a job ticket had been raised for various highway matters 

and work would start in the new year. 

 Cllr T Hodgson had also been in touch with the Neighbourhood Police Team who 

would monitor cars parking on the pavement in Lamphey near to the Dial. 

 No update on the tree in the Bishop’s Garden. 

 A meeting to be arranged between LCC, Chris Taylor of PCNP and other members of 

the Freshwater East liaison committee.   The Clerk to contact Chris Taylor again and 

find out what dates he is available. 

 A meeting with representatives from the Church would be arranged in the New Year 

to discuss the burial ground once the Covid restrictions had been eased. 

 Defibrillators – Cllr R Tallis had made an application and had received an 

acknowledgement.  Awaiting further information from Western Power and Highways. 

 Tree Planting – the land by Honeyhill may be a suitable site.  Enquiries to be made on 

who owns the land. 

 After setting the budget the precept was set at £14,250.00 for the year 2022/2023 

 Planning application – NP/21/0757 Glen, Freshwater East.  Although the Community 

Council have no objection LCC would like to see a restriction included which would 

state that the garage is ancillary to the house and not a separate dwelling. 

 Local Government (Wales) Act 2021 – information had been sent out and the training 

arrangements would be the responsibility of the new Council after May 2022. 

 Jubilee Funding would be discussed at next month’s meeting. 

 

  

 


